
1799 PRIME STEAK & SEAFOOD DRESS 
CODE


1799 Prime values every guest! For this reason, 1799 Prime 
maintains a dress code. We understand the ever-changing 
seasonal fashion, however, the following items will not be 
permitted in the main dining rooms at 1799 Prime;


• Gym Attire or athletic attire to include shorts, sweats, 
sweatshirts, hoodies, tank tops, and t-shirts.


• Excessively revealing clothing or visible 
undergarments and see-through attire.


• We respectfully ask all Guests to remove hats when 
entering 1799 Prime.


• Hats are welcome in the bar and patio area.

• Flip flops, slides and crocs.

• Oversized or sagging clothing.

• Any garment of clothing emitting offensive odors will 

not be permitted anywhere on the property.


The management of 1799 Prime Steak & Seafood reserve 
the right to refuse service to any patron who we deem 
inappropriately dressed regardless of reservation status.



